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NEWSLETTER 

 

Wednesday 3rd 

february, 2021 

 

Term 1  Week 2 
  

    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

My Holidays 
In the holidays I played the PS4 nearly all the 
school holidays. I was camping at Yarrie 
Lake with my family. I went to Taree with my 
family for a swimming carnival. My brother 
Will swims in the squad team. I stayed at a 
golf club at Taree. It had a pool. I swam in it 
sometimes. I had a fun holiday. 
 

 

This week we feature an article written by   
Angus Jansen from the Fish Room. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

By 
Angus 
Jansen 
 

This is me 
on big 
brother 
duty 
while Will 
was 
swimming 
at the 
Taree 
carnival. 
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  2 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PPP 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                              
                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                  
 
                                                                                                                
  

 

           
  
       
  
 
 
 
     

 

 

 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

    

  

 

                               

                                                                                                

Don’t Forget  
Lunch 
Orders  
Every  
Thursday 

 

 
 
Term 1 Dates for RDA are as 
follows……… 
 
Friday 26th February 
Friday 12th March 
Friday 26th March 
 
 

 

 

 
Our annual swimming carnival 
will take place on  Friday 5th 
March. Notes and information 
can be found in the information 
pack that went home with all 
students at the start the term.                                     

 
 

 

 

     
  

 

     

   

 

Please see  pages 4 & 5 for 
updated lunch order details 
starting Term 4. 

      

All students 
received an 
information 
pack to 
start the 
new school 
year. 
Please 
remember 
to return all 
completed 
notes as 
soon as 
possible. 

   
       

 

javascript:void(0);
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FHambledonPS%2Fphotos%2Fdid-you-know-you-can-order-your-childs-canteen-recess-or-lunch-online-just-go-to%2F2267981773280796%2F&psig=AOvVaw3m5V7hv7ba9qWjy-EvE-Ri&ust=1599630907486000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIiFndLv2OsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAS
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fall-free-download.com%2Ffree-photos%2Fabstract-picture.html&psig=AOvVaw2HLUvzMWAKFZFME2KxfQPM&ust=1606872331649000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPCBsIfQq-0CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F504614333231521251%2F&psig=AOvVaw3BOBB5iRLXAQZjrkgfAEav&ust=1612335303847000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKiu3L7Pyu4CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F34832597096125088%2F&psig=AOvVaw3yR2IJrud-MS1y5bo1nMcd&ust=1612335142341000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOiGyNPOyu4CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAP
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sgcs.com.au%2Fcafe-12%2F&psig=AOvVaw3m5V7hv7ba9qWjy-EvE-Ri&ust=1599630907486000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIiFndLv2OsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAN


 

  3 

 

   

 



 

  4 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
     

Lunch ordering from Gunnedah South School canteen will commence in Term 4. Lunch orders will be 
offered Thursdays only, with an online ordering cut-off of 9am. Please see details above to set up 
your online ordering account.  

gskiddmemorial 
munch2380 

G.S. Kidd Memorial School (serviced by Gunnedah South  School) 
Accepts online orders using MunchMonitor.  

Thursday is the only day for lunch oders. 
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GUNNEDAH SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL- CANTEEN MENU - TERM 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch ordering is offered Thursdays only with an online ordering cut-off of 9am. 
We have a new online ordering app with “MUNCH MONITOR”. Please see the information 
sheet on previous page to set up an online ordering account. 
If you still hold an account with our old company, Flexischools, please go into the company’s 
website and request an account closure. If you have any money in your account, they will 
refund it. 

 

 
THURSDAY ORDERING FOR GS KIDD MEMORIAL SCHOOL 
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Students 
and 

Staff  
We are thrilled to 
welcome some new 
faces to G.S. Kidd School 
as we start 2021. 
Above we introduce our 
new students from left 
Dustyn McMormack,  
Angus Jansen centre 
and Harmini Hocking 
right. 
 
We welcome 4 new 
staff members. Centre 
(from left) teachers Mrs 
Deb Smith and Mrs 
Laura Higgins.  
Below (from left) School 
Learning Support 
Officers Mrs Cath 
Reynolds and Mrs Sally 
Baldwin. 
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Cameron Tighe celebrated his 17th birthday last 
weekend! We hope he had an extra special day! 
 
 
 

                                                                                  

  

 
 

 

 

 

With the warmer weather still here… 

Just a reminder to parents 
and carers, that the bubblers 
are all closed. With the 
continuing warmer weather, 
please ensure your child 
brings their own water 
bottle to school. 

17 
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SUMMER BASKETBALL COMPETITION 2021 

 

Junior Competition will be played on Tuesday nights 
commencing 9th March and will conclude 11th May. 
 
High School Competition is for Years 7-9 commencing 9th 
March and will conclude 11th May. 
 
Seniors Competition  
Mens competition will run from 10th March-12th May. 
A change in the Womens comp format is going to be 
attempted for this short competition. It will be run as a mixed 
competition with a maximum of 2 males allowed on the court 
at any one time. Teams can be comprised solely of women. 
Players from Year 7 age and up will be eligible to play in this 
comp. An additional $10 fee for those juniors who play in both 
competitions or $50 for Men players to play both 
competitions. 
 
AWESOME OPPORTUNITIES-  For Children and Adults with 
Disabilities 
Wednesdays 5pm -5:45pm. Commencing 10th March for 8 
weeks. 
 
Juniors- $100 (Includes both Main Comp and Summer Comp 
registration) 
 
High School (13-15 years)- $115.00 (For both comps) 
 
Seniors- $50 (solely for this summer comp) 
 
Late fee of $10 (late registration will only be accepted at the 
discretion of the committee) 
Family discount of $10 for 3rd and subsequent players. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

GUNNEDAH 

BASKETBALL 

ASSOCIATION 

 
Facebook-Gunnedah Basketball 
Association 
 
www.gunnedahbasketball.com.au 

Registration 

Nights 

Tuesday 

9th February 

and 

Tuesday 23rd 

February 

5pm-6:30pm 

Basketball 

Competition 

2021 

If anyone from school is 
interested in playing but 
can’t get to registration 
night please email  
Shirley Ferguson…. 
Shirley.ferguson2@det.n
sw.edu.au 
 

mailto:Shirley.ferguson2@det.nsw.edu.au
mailto:Shirley.ferguson2@det.nsw.edu.au
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QR Codes for Schools 

 
The Service NSW COVID safe check-in is required for visitors to the school, complimenting existing 
school visitor sign-in processes, including the external visitors to the school site form.  
 
Visitors signing in at the front desk should self-serve using the COVID safe check-in tool as 
displayed in the poster.  
 
Schools should adapt the COVID safe check-in within their existing process for visitors to their 
school. 
 
Parents and carers who are only dropping off and picking up students do not need to check in 
using the Service NSW QR code. 
 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stafford.k12.ct.us%2Fschool_reopening_information%2Fc_o_v_i_d-19_health_information&psig=AOvVaw1Y1pU2RDQLgAEgDVcO2nxV&ust=1606873897800000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCODFnfnVq-0CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAW
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Welcome to the 2021 School Year. 
 

Friday was a wonderful day as we welcomed students back to school. Everyone was very excited to be 

back and there were lots of happy students and staff.  

Welcome to our new students and their families, Angus, Dustyn and Harmini.   

Welcome also to those staff members who have joined the team this year, teaching staff Mrs Higgins, 

and Mrs Smith; support staff Mrs Reynolds and Mrs Baldwin. 

Beginning this week we will be meeting to complete students’ Individual Education Plans (IEPS). If you 

haven’t already done so, please return your note selecting a suitable time to meet to discuss your 

student’s goals for Semester one.  

We continue to adhere to the Department of Education COVID Guidelines and ask that all families and 

visitors follow the processes  in place as we all work to ensure safety for the students at G S Kidd 

Memorial School.  

As you know we have formed a partnership with Gunnedah South Public School to utilise their Canteen 

every Thursday. See details earlier in this newsletter. 

I’m more than happy to meet with families to discuss matters so  please call the office or email            

(rebecca.maybury@det.nsw.edu.au) to arrange a suitable time.  

We are looking forward to a positive  and productive school year. 

 

Bec Maybury 

Principal 
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Positive Behaviour 
For Learning 

              

     
              

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                              
 
  

                                                                                

                    

                                                                                   

                                                                           
 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

Our whole school Assembly 
now takes place every 
Monday.  During this time 
we present our weekly PBL 
Awards. 
 
For all regular updates, 
highlights and photos please 
visit our Website 
 gskiddmem-s.school.gov.au  
or follow us on Facebook. 

 

  

 

                                       

 

 

 
Thought 

For 
The 

Day 
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